



Dear Mr. Vora,

Greetings from IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry!
 
Let me express our sincere thanks to you for sparing your valuable time to address “Panel Discussion - Can Union Budget 2021-22 Accelerate Growth” on January 19, 2021. It was a privilege to have you in our midst.
 
Your presence and participation at this panel discussion provided invaluable insights to the participants as well as to all of us at the Chamber.

Once again thank you very much for your valued support. 

Looking forward more such interactions with you in future.
                                                                                                   	

With regards,

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General











Dear Mr. Joshi,

Greetings from IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry!
 
Let me express our sincere thanks to you for sparing your valuable time to address “Panel Discussion - Can Union Budget 2021-22 Accelerate Growth” on January 19, 2021. It was a privilege to have you in our midst.
 
Your presence and participation at this panel discussion provided invaluable insights to the participants as well as to all of us at the Chamber.

Once again thank you very much for your valued support. 

Looking forward more such interactions with you in future.
                                                                                                   	

With regards,

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General






Dear Mr. Nankani,

Greetings from IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry!
 
Let me express our sincere thanks to you for sparing your valuable time to address “Panel Discussion - Can Union Budget 2021-22 Accelerate Growth” on January 19, 2021. It was a privilege to have you in our midst.
 
Your presence and participation at this panel discussion provided invaluable insights to the participants as well as to all of us at the Chamber.

Once again thank you very much for your valued support. 

Looking forward more such interactions with you in future.
                                                                                                   	

With regards,

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General




